
To:

Ambassador Radinck van Vollenhoven
Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands
Kabul

RE: Co-operation of the Kunduz Provincial Authorities with the Netherlands Integrated Police
Training Mission in Kunduz Province

Dear Excellency,

With great pleasure, we have taken note of the Netherlands intentions to send a police training
mission to Kunduz Province. We very much look forward to Dutch assistance in training our
Afghan Uniformed Police and welcome your focus on not only strengthening the capacity of
the civilian police, but also the wider rule of law system in the province.

In that regard, we have taken note of the letter of minister Bismillah Khan of March 14 2011
and are committed to abide by its contents, especially with regard to the assurances of the
minister concerning the civil police responsibilities of the Afghan Uniformed (Civil) Police
trained by the Netherlands in the province of Kunduz.

We look forward to the deployment of the Netherlands police training mission and our future
cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

H.E. Mohammad Anwar Jegdalek, Gen. Samiullah Qatra,

Governor of Kunduz Province Provincial Chief of Police,
Kunduz Province


